
 

 

We have relocated to our new offices at 333 West Washington Street. 

Our new offices are located in Washington Station on the second floor of the 6 story, energy 

efficient building, which incorporates the use of recycled, renewable, low VOC, and locally 

sourced materials and boasts one of the region’s first “green” roofs. This move allows us to 

meet our current work space requirements, with allowances for future growth and 

development. 

Other tenants of the building include First Niagara Bank, attorneys Harris Beach PLLC, engineers 

O’Brien and Gere, and the building developer, Pioneer Companies. 

Our email addresses and phone numbers will remain the same. 

 

http://maps.google.com/maps?rlz=1T4LEND_enUS510US510&q=333+west+washington+street+syracuse+ny&um=1&ie=UTF-8&hq=&hnear=0x89d9f3c713a074a3:0x31d623621a4ff5d6,333+W+Washington+St,+Syracuse,+NY&gl=us&sa=X&ei=hSDmUIC8JcX0qwGv-YHQAQ&ved=0CDIQ8gEwAA

